New Court Discussion. It was suggested to keep the new courts for open play and
members rotate in as in the past. Motion was made by Bill Drozdowicz, seconded by
Meg Seaton. Motion carried. Paddle racks will be installed on the new courts.

Player Etiquette. The board will look into having the City post instructions at the courts
on rotating when the courts are full. Members can help inform players on the policy to
keep groups going out on their turn.

Members expressed interest in having Skills clinics by professionals.

Court Cam discussion. The board will look into possibly adding court cameras that can
be accessed from the website to see if there are courts for fellow players available.

Gary Dannenberg shared that he is exploring possibilities for an indoor facility. Currently
there in no specific schedule for the Woodman Center

Gary shared a story to encourage and include everyone

New Officers elected.
President: Gary Dannenberg
Julie Fiebig: Vice President
Treasurer: Jim Fritz
Secretary: Cathy Jennings
At Large: Patty Bruger, Jodi Rindt, and Ed Stried



